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Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope you are all well, I am writing to you today to provide an update on our Transition 
process. 

Unfotunately, due to the rise in Covid cases locally, a review of our Risk Assessment 
and where we are unable to guarantee all Year 6 pupils attendance. We have had to 
make the hard decision to cancel our Tutor mornings which were scheduled for the final 
week of term. 

If, you or your child have not already had the opportunity to tour Warblington School and 
this is something you would like please contact the school reception on 02392 475480 
or by email admin@warblingtonschool.co.uk and we will arrange an after school tour for 
you, in the last two weeks of term. 

We are currently recording an introductory message from each of the Year 7 tutors and 
myself to your son/daughter which will be uploaded to the transition page on the 
school’s website before we break up. We will of course alert you once completed. 

Our scheduled Facebook Live Q&A event will still go ahead between 5:00pm - 6:00pm 
on Tuesday 20th July 2021, so please attend virtually and ask as many questions as 
possible! 

We will be in contact with you again shortly to confirm the start of term and, where we 
hope to have a staggered start to ensure our Year 7 cohort have a settling in period. 

If you have any further questions or queries, then please contact me through reception 
or via Year6@warblingtonschool.co.uk. 

Yours sincerely 
 

              
R Barnard (Mr)                        
Head of Year 7 
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